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Summary 
 

This report informs Members of grants where variations have been agreed by the 
CGO since your last meeting. 
 

Recommendation 
 

 Members are asked to: 
 

• Receive this report and note its contents 
 

Main Report 
 
Since your last meeting, variation to the grants outlined below have been agreed by 
the CGO, in line with the revised delegated procedure for the amendment of grants 
as previously agreed by your Committee.  
 
Middlesex ITeC Ltd (ref 15345 and 16099) 
The above organisation – a Small Grant recipient in May 2019 – was also awarded 
an unrestricted grant of £2,250 in March 2020 as part of your scheme to support 
small charities feeling the financial impact of the pandemic. The organisation 
subsequently contacted your officer to say that it could not draw down the original 
Small Grant as it was unable to deliver the intended project and, therefore, could 
also not accept the unrestricted grant. Both of these grants – totalling £11,250 – 
have been revoked. 
 
 
 
 
Total sum revoked: £11,250 
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